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On behalf of the Pharmaceutical Research and Manufacturers of America (PhRMA) and the Mid-Atlantic - Russia Business Council (MARBC), we would like to invite you to an expanding dialogue on joint activity for innovation in the Russia and U.S. Life Sciences sectors.

In 2009, PhRMA and MARBC began cooperation with key U.S. and Russian government officials on ways to encourage partnership in the sphere of innovation. Following a Life Sciences panel at the Russian National Exhibition in November 2009, we launched a number of meetings to establish dialogue. The first Russia-American Pharmaceutical Conference was held in late April 2010 in Philadelphia, PA at the start of the 12th  Semi-Annual Russian-American Innovation Technology Week (RANIT). And a very successful Russia country session took place the following week at the BIO International Convention in Chicago. The Health and the Business Development Working-Groups of the US-Russia Bilateral Presidential Commission in 2010 also identified Cooperation in Pharmaceuticals and Life Sciences as a priority.

Our goal now is to strengthen the dialogue and expand the number of participants. To that end, we are pleased to announce a Russian-American Life Sciences Conference on June 23-24, 2011 in Philadelphia, PA.  The conference will kick off the 14th  RANIT, which will highlight the biotechnology, nanotechnology, and pharmaceutical industries and conclude with participation at the 2011 BIO International Convention in Washington, DC (June 27-30, 2011). We hope that you will be interested in participating in the planning and agenda of this event.

As the dialogue continues, we would like to hold events in Russia as well as the United States and also to look for opportunities to explore state and regional efforts to promote cooperation in biotechnology. We would also like to learn about new areas that have not received adequate attention (radio- pharmaceuticals, nanotechnology, etc.). We believe that we must strengthen our economic relations in this era of renewed ties between our countries. We hope that you will join us in this effort.

For further information please contact Val Kogan, President of the MARBC, by phone at (484)

467-7444, via e-mail at: val@ma-rbc.org or by visiting the MARBC website:  www.ma-rbc.org.
With best regards,
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